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Additional Notes:

« Please bring a laptop and/or tablet.

= Dress suggestion is business casual.

* As areminder, The States Project will reimburse up to $150 total for ground transportation. Receipts
should be submitted to us no later than Monday, December 11. We will do our very best to process
reimbursements before the end of the year. If receipt of payment is critical by the end of the year, you
may consider requesting an ACH payment instead of a check.

As always, please feel free to reach out to me at (207) 522-6401 or Melissa McCoy at (805) 540-8083 with any
questions, feedback, or concerns.

Wishing you safe travels and we lock forward to seeing you next week!

Warmly,
Kate



